
 

 

PWA- 
 

 

We are continuing construction on the Red and Purple Modernization (RPM) Phase One project to rebuild 
100 year old rail infrastructure and improve transit service.  Work will be performed that will affect your 
community and create inconveniences. We are committed to doing our best to minimize the impact of our 
work and will continue to keep you updated throughout the project. 

    
 
 
 
 

  
Dates: Wednesday, June 7 to Tuesday, June 20, 2023 
  
Location: N. Glenwood Avenue from W. Estes north approximately 100ft  

 
     Work Hours: 10pm-Friday to 4am-Monday (Continuous around the clock work) 
 (Prep work will begin at least ½ hour prior to start of shift) 
 
         Work Activity: Equipment Mobilization, Material Deliveries, & Crane Lifts 

   

Local Impact:   

 The parking lane on the west side of N. Glenwood Avenue will be closed 

24/7 until the work activity is completed.  

 Equipment mobilization will take place at 7pm-Friday and 7am-Monday, 

during both weekends. 

 There will be noise while work is being performed. Noise will include:  

o General construction noise 

o Noise from crane lifting and setting equipment 

o Beeping from backup alarms on construction vehicles and 

equipment 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions or concerns about the RPM Project, please contact: 

RPM@transitchicago.com 

or leave a message for callback: 

1-331-303-2499 

For more information about RPM, visit transitchicago.com/RPM 

 

 

https://www.transitchicago.com/rpm/jobs/

